
4’S AND 5’S NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 Please make sure your child has weather appropriate clothing such as a coat, hat, and gloves, for 

those days we go outside, even if it's for a few minutes, to let them get some energy out!   

 This month is going to be an exciting and fun filled month! This is one of my favorite months of 

the year because it's a special month filled with love. We enjoy doing valentine crafts and artwork all 

month and fun games. This month we will still be continuing our alphabet and focus on letters T,U, and V 

and do activities corresponding with those letters. We will continue our name writing, tracing, patterns, 

cutting, sequencing, and so on!  

 This month is also our Valentines Party, we will be having the party on Tuesday, February 14th. I 

will have more information about the party closer to the date. We will also be doing Valentine’s Day 

boxes! This is the fun part; your child will need a Valentine day box for our party so parents will be 

helping their child with an idea for a valentine box! You may start them anytime of the month before the 

day of the party and bring them in early if you’d like. We cannot wait to see them! 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms Kenzie and Ms Beverly.  

REMINDERS: 

● Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50 

● Breakfast ends at 8:15 am. If you are running late or your child is not attending school for the day 

please be sure to call/text to keep our count up to date 

● Please make sure your child has extra weather appropriate clothing to keep in their cubbies just in 

case of any accidents.  

Thank you,  

Ms kenzie  

Ms beverly 


